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5th March 2012  
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
As you have already been informed by Mr Charlie Currie, he has been appointed to the 
permanent Headship of Brighton Hill Community College, Basingstoke with effect from 1st 
April 2012.   
 
I am writing to confirm the Leadership Team arrangements for the Summer Term and to 
keep you informed of the recruitment process for a new Headteacher. 
 
I am pleased to inform you Mr Mark Warren has agreed to continue as Acting 
Headteacher for the Summer Term.  The other temporary personnel changes to the 
Leadership Team will also remain in place for the remainder of the academic year. 
 
The recruitment process for a new Headteacher is progressing well. The advertisement is 
now in relevant publications prior to the shortlisting and interview programme in April, with 
a view to the new Headteacher being in post for September 2012. 
 
Governors have also agreed that the school will close to students at 1.30 pm on Friday 
30th March, in order that staff can have the opportunity to say a formal farewell to Charlie 
Currie and other members of staff who are leaving us at the end of term.  Amport & 
District, Parnhams and John Pike school buses will collect students from school at 
1.30 pm.  If you require the school to supervise your child until the end of the normal 
school day, 3.10 pm, please could you inform his/her Head of Year.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
R BURBIDGE 
CHAIR OF GOVERNORS 
 


